
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Bellisario, Adelina
Subject: FW: BRT Stations
Date: March-26-21 9:10:08 AM

From: Joanne Linardi  
Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2021 9:59 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] BRT Stations

Hi,

I would like to comment on the request to consider new major transit station areas along Jane
Street. I don't think this should be a priority since the bus system isn't being used much in this area
and it would cause even more traffic and confusion than we already have. 

Thanks,

Joanne
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